
From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS);

Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: Public Comment File No. 230943
Date: Monday, October 16, 2023 4:43:03 PM
Attachments: PC File No 230943.pdf

Dear Supervisors,
 
Please see the attached public comment from Esther Butts regarding:
 

File No. 230943 - Resolution authorizing the placement of the Compton’s Transgender
Cultural District of San Francisco’s Cultural Heritage District plaques, to be installed on the
sidewalks at various historic location markers along the 6th Street corridor between Market
Street and Howard Street, and initiating the process set forth in Public Works Code, Sections
789 et seq., to provide for the creation of a program for and installation of commemorative
plaques in Compton’s Transgender Cultural District.
 

Regards
 
Richard Lagunte
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
Voice  (415) 554-5184 | Fax (415) 554-5163
richard.lagunte@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
Pronouns: he, him, his
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors' website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
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